





CAPF PATERUSON SURF LIFE SAVING CLUB INC.

3 0th ANNUAL GENETRAL MEETTING

A G E N D A

1., APOLOGIES

2. CONFIRMATION OF MINUTES 29th ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

3. PRESIDENTS REPORT

4., TREASURERS REPORT

5. OTHER REPORT

6. ELECTION OF OFFICE BEARERS FOR SEASON 1990-1991

7. PRESENTATIONS

8. GENERAL BUSINESS

9. CLOSE

10. BBQ
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VICE PRESIDENT:

SECRETARY

TREASURER;:

COMMITTEE s

CLUB CAPTAIN:

VICE CLUB CAPTAIN:

CHIEF INSTRUCTOR:

JUNIOR CLUB_CAPTAIN:

GEAR STEWART:

I.R.B.

CAPTAIN:

SURF BOAT CAPTAIN:

Arthur Phillips

Bryan Baulch

Karen Phillips

Jacqueline 0'Connell

Maurice Chippindall
Sioban Fitzgerald
Jim Prendergast
Christine Trood

Tony 0O'Connell

Dean Manns

Bradley Phillips

Jodie Taylor

Simon Marangio

Mark Legg

Peter Fitzgerald



PRESIDENT'S REPORT

Season 1989/90 has now passed and the Cape Paterson Surf Life Saving

Club Inc. has consolidated in many areas. The Iincrease 1in nipper
activity has been an example of this. Jodie Taylor is to be
congratulated on her efforts in this important section. Her

encouragement to the nipper members and their families resulted 1in
excellent attendance at training sessions and participation at
carnivals at Cape Paterson, Seaspray and South Melbourne beaches.
Well done, Jodie.

Thanks to Karen for her work as Secretary and her bright and breezy
newsletters have been well received by most members. Although she 1is
resigning from the position of Secretary, she will be serving the Club
in another important position.

Tony O'Connell again worked hard as Club Captain. He put 1in many
hours in order to make a go of head of the club active members. Thank

you, Tony.

Maintenance on the clubhouse saw $3,000 being paid out for repairs to
brick facade, painting effort and other minor repairs. This money
was funded from successful fund raising efforts by hard working
ladiesi Nancye Phillips, Allie Chippendall, Yvonne Lord, Marlene
Wallace, Barbara Manns, Jenny Burrowes, Margaret Tyndall and Mary
Longden and my thanks go to them.

Jacquie O'Connell continues to do a first rate job as Treasurer and
has played a major part in our club's healthy bank balance.

Brad Phillips worked hard as Chief Instructor and the bronze medallion
achievers and other award winners are testimony to his prowess.

Although we improved in the Beach Patrol efficiency, we MUST
strive to improve more as some lifesaving areas of this competition
were not as good as they must be.

My congratulations go to all those who represented our Club at surf
carnivals, Victorian and Australian titles.

The passing away of our esteemed life member, Norm Legge, early 1in
1990 saddened us all. His commitment during the establishment of the
club will always be remembered along with his title "King of the
Bombora".

Wonthaggi R.S.L., were again to the fore this year with large Bingo
night donation, and assistance in providing the Bingo Blowing Machine
for our special efforts at Paddy's Market. I must thank Jock Simon
for his help over this.

Spruiker, Paul Burrowes, ably assisted by daughters Penny Anne and
Sarah, was the centrepiece at a most successful Paddy's Market. Thank
you also to John Manns and John Tyndall for their assistance on this

day.



Samantha Lord's windcheater design and end result was a resounding
success and help no end in presenting club members at other club
magnificently. Well done, Sam.

Thanks again to Maurice Chippendall and Bryan Baulch for your continued
support and my thanks to all others who assisted me in my role as
your president.

ARTHUR PHILLIPS
President



TREASURERS FINANCIAL REPORT

ANNUAL STATEMENT FOR THE YEAR ENDING 31ST MARCH 1990

88/89

135.02
223.75
162.00
61.00
722.91
256.50
NIL

285.75
432,00
170.50
73.00
675.00
100.00
NIL
NIL

4,265.58
325.50
68.17

214.83
188.70

NIL
68.00

NIL
161.90

NIL
NIL
NIL

20.70
194.84
151.39

NIL
255.01
471,45
600.00

46,00
600,00

40.00
NIL

NIL

NIL

NIL
84.63
6,465.79

OUTGOING

CLUBHOUSE

— Telecom

- S.E.C.

- Gas

— Water Rates
— Insurance

— Maintenance
— Needs

STATE CENTRE

— Personal Accident Insurance
— Public Liability Insurance
- Manuals and Logs

- Carnival Entrance Fees

- Sunscreen

— Affiliation

— Conferences

- Awards

EQUIPMENT

- Purchases
- Maintenance
— First Aid Needs

SURFBOAT
— Insurance
— Maintenance

I.R.B.

— Insurance
Maintenance

.R.B. MOTORS

(]

Maintenance
— Fuel

JUNIOR CLUB

$17,519.92

— Personal Accident Insurance
— Capitation Fee
- S. Badges

Government Bank Charges
Administrative Expenses
Carnival Medals and Awards
Sentinel Times re Adds

Club Functions and Refreshments
Raffles

T.V and Video

Corporate Affairs

Paddys Market Float (contra)
Panama Hats & Patrol Caps
Fire Extinguishers

Club Windcheaters
Signwriting

Photoboard

Other

Balance as at 31st March

89/90

267.57
260.11
199.00
66.00
741.48
3,772.01
106.54

241.40
452.00
160.00
329.50
1,170.00
120.00
355.00
137.00

1,831.50
354.06
87.50

130.11
NIL

470.80
59.00

617.68
148.24

37.

80

84.00
24,00

25.
335.
419.

5.
249,

60
70
70
65
53

NIL

85.

00

NIL
NIL

80.
144,
.00

65.
64.
324,
3,754.

2,407

00
25

00
87
31
23

$20,183.

14




88/89 INCOMING
2,202.78 April lst Balance Brought Forward
2,400.00 Borough of Wonthaggi Beach Cleaning
972.00 Donations / Sponsorship
765.00 Membership
189.95 Interest
905.00 State Centre - $ for §
850.00 — Club Subsidy
NIL — Club Subsidy 85/86/87
NIL — Club Subsidy 88/89
1,500.00 - Slip, Slop,
23.00 - Raffle
NTIL - Bond Brewing
1,004.53 Button Day - Sticker Sales
628.00 Sunscreen
3,172.91 Paddys Market
1,000.00 Paddys Market Float (contra)
104.00 Manuals
20.00 Tracksuit Sales
20.00 Rugby Tops
50.00 Junior Club T-Shirt Sales
143.00 Cray-fish Raffles
21.00 Video Nights
1,000.00 IRB Motor Sale
16.00 Panama Hats
153.60 Club Functions and Refreshments
64.15 Beach Raffles
15.00 Club House Hall Hire
NIL Club Windcheaters
NIL Conferences
300.00 R.S.L. Bingo Night
NIL Carnival Entrance Fees
$17,519.92

BANK RECONCILIATION AS AT 31st MARCH 1990

Final Balance of Bank Statement

Less Outstanding Cheques 443061
443089
443091

BY: JACQUELINE O'CONNELL
TREASURER.

$166.06
2.20
120.00

89/90

6,465.79
2,650.00
182.50
892.50
157.59
700.00
850.00
1,700.00
850.00
1,000.00

NIL
300.00
1,266.32
1,076.00
170.00

NIL
56.50

NIL

NIL

NIL

NIL

NTL

NIL

NIL
259.94

NIL

NIL
1,025.00
100.00
450.00
31.00

$20,183.14

$4,042.49

288.26

$3,754.23



CAPE PATERSON SURF LIFE SAVING INC

Albert Abrahams
Jim Prendergast

Dave Allen

Sharyn Fitzgerald
David Lord
Caroline McPhee
Karen Phillips
Jodie Taylor

Sarah Ashford
Matthew Funnell
Linda Hancock
Jane McPhee
Narelle Tyndall

Claire Baulch

Mark Legg

Jenni Billington

Ben Allitt

Lauren Barnes

Sam Chippindall
Kyle Coleman
Cameron Jones

Tim McCann

Tara McCann

Peta Schreenan
Bernadette Wigley

Denise Allitt
Marg Barnes
Matthew Baulch
Paul Burrows
Yvonne Cantwell
Tan Forsyth
Geoff Jones
Barbara Manns
Carolyn McCann
Cheryl Milkins
Bill O0'Connell
Nancye Phillips
Heather Phillips

MEMBERS FOR SEASON 1989/1990

HONORARY LIFE MEMBERS

Ron Gilmor
Norme Legge (Dec.)

ACTIVE SENIOR MEMBERS

Elizabeth Baulch
Peter Fitzgerald
Dean Manns

Tony O0'Connell
Peter Phillips
Chris Trood

ACTIVE JUNIOR MEMBERS

Danny Billington
Andrew Gallus
Anna Howie
Alison Parsons
Travis Wallace

RESERVE ACTIVE MEMBERS

Jane Scott

LONG SERVICE MEMBERS
Alan Taylor

CADET MEMBERS

Peta Howie

JUNIOR CLUB MEMBERS

Sean Allitt
Robert Box

Tom Chippindall
Luke Funnell
Nathan Jones
Stephen McCann
Katherine Price
Keenan Watts
Gavin Winbanks

ASSOCIATE MEMBERS

Peter Allitt
Brian Baulch
Glenn Besford
Jennifer Burrows
Maurice Chippindall
Alan Hawkes
Tracey Jones

Pat Marangio
Jason Menz

Cliff Milkins
Sue O0'Connell
Robyn Phillips
Jill Maddock

Rodney Rodgers

Donna Fitzgerald
Gavin Haeusler
Simon Marangio
Bradley Phillips
Linda Purvis

Sioban Fitzgerald
Tracy Hancock
Samantha Lord
Alison Saville

Anna Barnes

Sarah Burrows
Bonney Chippindall
Eliza Hawkes

Ryan McCann

Flise McCann

Erin Schreenan
Peter Wigley
Joshua Maddock

Dick Barnes
Margaret Baulch
Kevin Brain

John Cantwell
Alison Chippindall
Christine Hawkes
John Manns

Tony McCann
Melinda l"anz
Jacqui O'Connell
Arthur Phillips
Tom Phillips
John Maddock



HOURS ON PATROL

MEMBERS PATROL HOURS
Peter Fitzgerald 162.5
Gavin Haeusler 112.5
Dean Manns 92
Tony O'Connell 81
Alan Taylor 64.5
Sharon Fitzgerald 55.5
Alison Parsons 55
Sioban Fitzgerald 55
Jim Prendergast 54.5
Travis Wallace 53.75
Andrew Gallus 53
Narelle Tyndall 52.75
Simon Marangio 52.5
Bradley Phillips 51.75
Donna Fitzgerald 51.5
Jodie Taylor 45
Mark Legg 44
David Lord 37
Chris Trood 36.5
Linda Purvis 32
Anna Howie 30.5
Peta Howie 30.5
Jane McPhee 27.5
Jenni Billington 21
Alison Saville 21
Samantha Lord 18
Danny Billington 16
Karen Phillips 15.75
Matthew Funnell 14.£
Liz Baulch 13.75
Dave Allen 11.5
Michelle Imperatrice 7.5

Linda Hancock
Peter Phillips
Angela Hancock
Anthea Thronder
Kirstyn Thronder

~ N



Dear Members,
at the end of my third year as club captain
once again it has come time to review the past year and try
to determine which direction the club is heading.

We now have only 30 active members,a drop from 34 at the
end of last yvear.To survive as a club in a community 1in which
so many other activities are offered to young people we need
to enhance our image so that we can draw in new members as
well as retain our exsisting members.

We need to realize that our Jjunior members are the future
of our club and as such should be given the trustand respon-
sibilities that they deserve.

As a season overall it has been one of contrasts.High-
lights have included a successful carnival held at the Cape.
Many thanks to all those that helped on the day.

Other highlights have included seeing Cape Paterson rep-
resented at so many carnivals including the Vic. titles and
at the Aussies.It was a thrill to hear Cape Patersons name
over the loudspeakers at the Vics.

Special thanks to Brad Phillips for his work as Chief In-
structor.This Jjob takes alot more time and patience than most
would realize,so I congradulate him for his fine effort.

Thanks also to Dean for his work in running the Club dur-
ing the Limes when I could not be there.

As Junior Delegate,Jodie Taylor has done a great job with
the Nippers.Support has to be given to the Nippers as many of
these kids go on to be excellenl patrolling members.

Thanks to Lhose people who pult in above average hours on
patrol.In particular Peter Fitzgerald {(162.5 hours),Gavin
Haecusler (112.5 hours)and Dean Manns (92 hours).

Once again the major dissappointment of the season has
been the number of defaults from patrols.We must realize we
are not Jjust here as a social club but primarily as a patrol-

ling body.Remember our motto "Vigilance and Service'.

I ask all those that havent kepl up with their patrol ob-
ligations to pul a grealer effort into our club.
see you 1n the surf

TONY O'CONNELL
CLUB CAPTAIN
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CHIEF INSTRUCTOR'S REPORT

A special congratulations to all members, both new and old,

that gained awards during the 1989/90 season.

This year we have gained some strong and dedicated active
members who have thrown themselves into Surf Life Saving

at Cape Paterson.
Those people gaining awards this season are -
5rL.S.C.

Peta Howie and Jenny Billington.

Bronze Medallion

Danny Billington, Travis Wallace, Jane McPhee, Linda Purvis,
Matthew Funnel, Anna Howie and Alison Saville.

Advanced Resuscitation Certificate

Sharyn Fitzgerald.

Training Officer's Certificate

Sharyn Fitzgerald.

Examinar's Certificate

Bradley Phillips, Karen Phillips, Tony O'Connell
and Dean Manns.

Thank-you to all who helped with the squads this year. A
special thanks to Sharyn Fitzgerald who was enthusiastic and

untireing in her instruction of two squads. Well Done!!

Cape Paterson S.L.S.C. now has one of the highest, if not
the highest, proportion of examiners in the state, including
Jodie Taylor who is presently a probationery member of the
Board of Examiners. These people represent you at a State

level, so please pass on any ideas to them.

The number of awards achieved this season was down, but I
believe the standard and enthusiasm shown by these members
will more than compensate for this. Next season we will again
have to strive to encourage more members. If you want to do

awards, make sure you keep asking.

Congratulations to all award gaining members,.

Bradley Phillips
Chief Instructor.




GEAR STEWARDS ANNUAL REPORT 1989 / 1990

Well another season has passed and most of our equipment is
still intact. With such an interest in carnivals the racing mals
and in particular the skis saw a lot of action. Next season we
hope to see a few more people making use of the equipment and

becoming involved in competition.

Please report any damage or faults to Tony or myself. See you in

the surf.

Simon Marangio

GEAR STEWARD




I.R.B. REPORT 89/90 SEASON

Unfortunately I couldn't commit as much time on the I.R.B. as I would
like so, I will thank Tony, Jim, Bradley and Beefy. Thanks Guys for
maintaining the presence of our craft on the beach for recovery operations.

I was also impressed with the young female Bronze Holders who went out
in the Big Surf, I hope they are future Drivers. We must be getting
better at boat handling as this season I have heard of few roll overs.

On training here again must we have to beg for crews, come on all you
eligable people have a crack at I.R.B.'s, we can actually do this award in

winter which also means racing, so get keen and make our Club not only

better trained but our Beach safer.

MARK LEGG
Chief Duck



This year was my first at being the Junior Delegate. Many of the activities
were done by trial and error and turned out to be successful. I would like to
thank the many parents who helped with transporting the budding iron men and
women to all the carnivals that we attended. In all we had over 20 Nippers in
the program this year and we are hoping to build it up over the years to come.

Bonnie Chippindall won the encouragement award for this year with a lot of
encouragement going to the Nippers who competed and took part in the many
carnivals that Cape Paterson excelled in.

The carnivals that were attended by Cape Paterson Nippers were held at Cape
Paterson, Seaspray, Waratah and the South Melbourne night carnival.

Special thanks to Travis Wallace, and all the others that helped me with the
Nippers during the /89 - 790 Season.

JODIE M. TAYIOR
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